
Albany Township Recreation Committee 
 

The Albany Township Recreation Committee met in person on Monday July 3, 

2023, at 7:30 PM. 

Members Present: Lucy Muth, Renee Olszewski and Stephen Hamm 

Absent: Sandra Wessner and Steve Wade 

The Board Members are as follows: 

Stephen Hamm-Chairman 

Sandy Wessner- Vice Chairman 

*vacant*- Secretary  

• Discussed possible wildflower project in Michael Muth’s memory. 

• Reviewed mowing and herbicide control of Canada Thistle. 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:19pm     

Next Meeting August 7th. 

Submitted by Stephen Hamm - Chairman 


